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SCHOOL  RE-OPENING AND REMOTE LEARNING  - UPDATE 

Kirsty Williams the Welsh education Minister has today announced that schools 

in Wales will re-open for Foundation Phase children during the week starting 

February 22nd. This means that children in Mrs McNammee and Mrs Gibbons 

classes will be back to school sometime during that week.  

Children in Key stage 2 will contine to be educated through blended learning at 

home unless essential child care is needed in school due to key worker or 

vulnerable status. More information on arrangemnets for the re-opening of 

school will follow next week. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say well done on all the home tuition that 

you have managed with your children and managing the stress that goes with it. 

Please do not forget, you are not on your own and that the teachers can be 

contacted during the school week.  

 

MRS FRANKLIN 

Sadly, Mrs Sue Franklin our Chair of Governors for over 30 years passed 

away last Friday. Sue was an ex pupil of school, her two sons both attended 

St. Anthony’s as did her two grandchildren, her Father was also a deputy 

head here. Sue was a part of the St. Anthony’s Family for a long time. She was a very 

kind lady and will be greatly missed. 

 

“Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon her. May she 

rest in peace” 

HALF TERM – We break up for half term, next Friday 12th February for one week. 

PLEASE KEEP IN TOUCH, STAY SAFE AND KEEP WELL. 
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